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Johnson, Valencia <NHTSA>

From: Quandt, Jeff <NHTSA>

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2008 10:35 AM

To: 'Sandvig, Chris'

Cc: McHenry, Stephen <NHTSA>; Johnson, Valencia <NHTSA>
Subject: RE: Extension Request - PE 08-027

Chris,

Your request for extension to respond to part of the information request for PE08-027 is granted. The responses
to requests 1-6 are due today and the remainder of the response is now due on July 14, 2008.

Regards,

Jeff Quandt

Vehicle Control Division
Office of Defects Investigation
Phone: (202)366.5207

Fax: (202)366.1767
jeff.quandt@dot.gov

From: Sandvig, Chris [mailto:Chris.Sandvig@vw.com]
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2008 10:32 AM

To: Quandt, Jeff <NHTSA>

Subject: Extension Request - PE 08-027

Good morning Mr. Quandt,

Per our conversation on June 23rd, VW is requesting a three week extension on our PE 08-027 response. VW will
provide responses to request 1-6 today and the remaining on July 14, 2008.

Regards,
Chris Sandvig
VWGoA Compliance Manager
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